
From: Earley Jr., Anthony
Sent: 4/16/2013 9:15:54 AM

Johns, Christopher (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=CPJ2); 
'eric.debonis@swgas.com' (eric.debonis@swgas.com); 'jlane@semprautilities.com' 
(jlane@semprautilities.com)
Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 
'Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA' (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: Dinner Invitation for Monday, May 6 at Postrio Restaurant

Chris, Bret, and Eric:

As you know, General Hagan has asked to meet with a small group of utility 
executives in advance of the CPUC’s safety symposium on May 7 and 8 in San 
Francisco. To that end, I’d like to invite you to be my guest at dinner on Monday, May 
6, at 6:30 p.m. at Postrio Restaurant in the Prescott Hotel. We have reserved the 
private Chihuly Room to facilitate our discussion.

I look forward to seeing you and discussing the importance of gas safety with you and 
General Hagan.

Please confirm your availability with Laura Doll in our Regulatory Relations group 
t)pge.com.

Thanks

Tony
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